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Huggers Needed for Special Olympics
Event
02.10.2011

The Student Council for Exceptional Children chapter at Southwestern Oklahoma State
University needs huggers.

A Special Olympics event will be held Saturday, March 26, in Weatherford and the
SCEC needs volunteers to be huggers at the event.

Volunteers can sign up outside of Room 120B in the Education Building on the
Weatherford campus or by emailing Kim Clayton at claytonk@student.swosu.edu or
Kelbi Arfsten at arfstenk@student.swosu.edu.

Clayton said they would like to have the volunteers by March 11.
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